
MilitaryChildCare.com is making it easier to find child 
care on installations around the world. Thanks to 
feedback from families like yours, the website is being 
upgraded to even better serve your needs. Here’s 
what you can look forward to in the new version, 
launching early 2019:

For questions/support, call: 855.696.2934
Visit MilitaryChildCare.com 

 Access MilitaryChildCare.com more    
easily from your mobile device, 
thanks to the site’s new responsive 
design
 
Simply manage your family profile, 
child care requests and offers from 
your personal family dashboard 

Receive a guided online experience 
to help you provide information that 
yields more targeted search results 

 

 

Brand New 
Look & Feel

Better
Search Capabilities

 Thanks to consolidated notifications, 
receive fewer and more tailored 
emails focused on your overall child 
care requirements
  
With just a click, reconfirm your 
interest in remaining on various 
waitlists and update your child care 
requests as your needs change

Access self-help tools, like security 
questions, that enable you to manage 
your account, including when you’ve 
forgotten your password

 

 

Simpler
More Streamlined 
Management

More
Comprehensive 
Information

 See all available child care options 
and refine your search results to find 
care options best suited to meet 
your family’s needs
 
Identify care options within specific 
driving distances of your workplace 
or home

View expanded child care 
options, including Military Child 
Care in Your Neighborhood,
available for eligible families 

 

 

 Access more information about the 
Department of Defense child 
placement process, including details 
about family type and priority, and 
how these factors impact your 
Anticipated Placement Time 

Receive improved communication 
about Anticipated Placement Times 
to help with your planning 

 

 


